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BROOKS, HOUGHTON & COMPANY, INC. TO SPONSOR  

RHODE ISLAND SOCIETY OF CPAs EVENT 

 
New York, NY – Brooks, Houghton & Company, Inc. has committed to be a 

sponsor for the Rhode Island Society of CPAs Premier January Networking 

event.  The event will be held on January 22nd in Providence, Rhode Island, at 

the Omni Hotel. 

 

“Brooks, Houghton works extensively with companies and business leaders in 

New England and, in particular, Rhode Island.  We have a strong investment 

banking presence in the New England marketplace and enjoy meeting with 

members of the local business community on a regular basis.  The Rhode Island 

Society of CPAs is planning to host more than 500 attendees at the Omni this 

year, and we look forward to co-sponsoring this powerful networking event,” said 

Anthony Moretti, Managing Director at Brooks, Houghton.   

 

Brooks, Houghton is a merchant banking firm located in New York that focuses 

on debt and equity financing, strategic and mergers and acquisitions advisory 

services, and direct investing utilizing dedicated investment funds.  The firm’s 

broker-dealer, Brooks, Houghton Securities, is a FINRA and SIPC member. 
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Kevin Centofanti, Senior Managing Director 

kcentofanti@brookshoughton.com 
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